
From: Sherri Riedemann
To: Angela Johnson
Subject: FW: Stone hill pizza
Date: Tuesday, March 07, 2017 4:04:44 PM

 
 

 
Sherri Riedemann, City Clerk
Office (785) 832-3201
sriedemann@lawrenceks.org | City of Lawrence, KS
P.O. Box 708, Lawrence, KS 66044
 
 
 
From: Kalah Sipp [mailto:kalah@thegreenhouseculture.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, March 07, 2017 3:26 PM
To: Sherri Riedemann
Subject: Fwd: Stone hill pizza
 
Hi Sherri, 
 
     I work at The Greenhouse Culture located at 1001 Massachusetts st. We've been in touch
with Larry Ganies and Joe Kieltyka regarding their liquor license. We have no reservations
with them serving alcohol across the street from the church. Let me know if there's anything I
need to do in order for them to move forward with obtaining their license. Have a good day!
 
     Kalah
 
--
 
The Greenhouse Culture
Kalah Sipp
www.thegreenhouseculture.com

 
 

 
--
 
The Greenhouse Culture
Kalah Sipp
www.thegreenhouseculture.com
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